
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 27, 2017 

 

SUBJECT:  REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR PERFORMANCE OF EXPERT 

PROFESSIONAL RAIL PLANNING/EXPANSION SERVICES FOR JOHN 

F. KENNEDY INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT AIRTRAIN CAPACITY 

ENHANCEMENTS PROGRAM ON AN “AS-NEEDED” BASIS DURING 

2017-2018 (RFP #49247) – ADDENDUM #1 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

The Port Authority of New York and New Jersey (the “Authority”) hereby amends the subject 

Request for Proposals (RFP), dated September 6, 2017, as follows: 

Please Note: The date for receipt of proposals for the subject RFP has been changed to 2:00 

P.M. on October 12, 2017. 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Mary Lou Rivera, Solicitation Manager, at 

MLRivera@panynj.gov or Thomas Barlotta at TBarlotta@panynj.gov.   

 

Sincerely, 

David Gutiérrez, CPPO 

Assistant Director 

Procurement Department 
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